
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year 6 – Sharman Class                    25th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Miss Sharp will be starting her maternity leave on Monday 7th July and for the remainder of this academic 
year Sharman class will be taught by Mrs Manston, Year 6 Lead, Wednesday – Friday and  Mr Simmonds 
Monday and Tuesday. Mrs Manston will already know the pupils in the class well and Mr Simmonds is 
one of our supply teachers who many of the children know too. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and I am sure you will all wish Miss Sharp well on her maternity 
leave.   
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 


